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Telephone 64811
9. November, 1961.

Dear Professor Tate,

7

Thank you for your letter of 19. October. I shall do
my best to arrange things for the meeting of the Anglo-Catalan
Society in Oxford next September, and shall look forward to
hearing from you later when you have some idea of numbers etce.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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_J. TRUETA.
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Professor B.B. Tate,
Department of Spanish,
University of Nottingham.



